
*Pennington County Health and Human Services Recommendation with Stipulation 

The recommended award of $200,000 to Pennington County Health and Human Services is made 
by the Community Investment Committee with the following stipulation: 

Any other CARES Act funding available for the purpose of rent, mortgage, and/or utility assistance 
(income payments) must be utilized first before Rapid City’s CDBG-CV3 funds may be expended for 
the same purpose. All other CDBG and CDBG-CV regulatory requirements remain in effect. 

 


